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ZAMBIA'S STATEMENT DURING THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW OF INDIA, 10th NOVEMBER, 2022.

Mr. President,

Zambia welcomes the delegation of India to the Fourth  cycle of the UPR and thank them for the comprehensive national report and update.
We applaud the Government of India for implementing the accepted recommendations during the last review, voluntary pledges and other developments. The establishment of a Task Force by the National Human Rights Commission for preparation of India's National Plan of Action on Human Rights is worth commending.
In the spirit of a constructive dialogue, Zambia wishes to recommend to India the following:

1. Prohibit corporal punishment in schools through prevention, response, redress and accountability.
2. Provide holistic and gender sensitive support to victims and survivors of sexual violence from marginalised communities.
3. Prohibit all forms of child labour up to the age of 18.
We wish to conclude by wishing India a successful review.

I thank you, Mr. President.
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